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DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH SERVICES
714/744 P STREET 
SACRAMENTO, CA 95814 August 14, 1986

Letter No.: 86-43TO: All County Welfare Directors
All County Administrative Officers

SUBJECT: SDX REPORTS

Since the issuance of All County Welfare Directors Letter No. 
86-15 dated March 18, 1986, advising of the changes being made to 
the monthly microfiche, hardcopy and magnetic tape SDX reports, 
the Department has received numerous requests to continue to 
provide certain eligibility information which was eliminated.
In order to determine what specific information all counties 
would like to continue to receive on the monthly microfiche, 
hardcopy and magnetic tape SDX reports, we are requesting that 
all counties submit a list of the space filled fields, as 
indicated in All County Welfare Directors Letter No. 86-15, which 
they would like to have reestablished. The "Field" name/number 
and "Location/Definition of Field" must be given. Also, please 
provide a brief description of what each is used for.
This information may be submitted via SYSM and sent to "HDRCAMP" 
or by written correspondence to:

Department of Health Services
Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch
Attn: Ron Campos
714 P Street, Room 1692
Sacramento, CA 95814

All information must be received by the Medi-Cal Eligibility 
Branch by September 30, 1986 in order to be considered. If you 
have any questions, please contact your Medi-Cal Eligibility 
Branch MEDS liaison.

Sincerely,

Frank S. Martucci, Chief
Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch

cc: Medi-Cal Liaisons
Medi-Cal Program Consultants
MEDS Liaisons

Expiration Date: December 31, 1986


